
Faith Family, 
 

Please take a minute to read the following updates and reminders. We trust you all are 
doing well. Our faculty and staff miss you all, and we are praying. 

 

1.  Faith would like to thank all the families who participating in the recent online learning survey.  

Information that was gathered was very helpful and has caused us to make some adjustments 

and confirm some things that we were already thinking about. 

*Formal online school instruction will be Monday through Thursday.  Friday will be used as a 

teacher help/tutor day for students.  It will also relieve some stress on all families and teachers.  

Teachers will have more time to prepare and grade work.   

*Middle and high school students need to complete tasks as they are assigned for each day.  

They also need to make sure their turn-in work is attached to the assignment through Teams 

and not through email or text.  

*Elementary will continue to turn-in work through drop-off days every two weeks.  We do ask 

that when an assignment is completed at home that the parent will click the turn-in assignment 

on the assignment page so that the teacher will know that the assignment is complete.  All 

assignments for a week at due date of Sunday by midnight.  This allows flexibility in completing 

work and helping their student. 

*Please do not hesitate to reach out to your teacher through Teams if you are in need of help. 

*Everyone is doing a great job.  I know that these times create unusual circumstances in your 

homes.  We would rather be teaching students face to face, but at this time, it is not possible.  

We are trying to be sensitive to your needs and modify plans to help meet the needs of our 

families.  We love you and are praying for you. 

 

2. Next week a letter will be coming in the mail about the registration process for the upcoming 

school year.  Please look for the instructions that will be in the letter. 

3. FCS continues to be closed through the week of April 20 – 24.  As long as the stay at home order 

is in place, we will not be able to return to school. 

4. All events for April are still cancelled/postponed.  We are planning and reviewing possible 

scenarios for May, but we are not announcing any changes at this time. 

5. School buildings remain closed for students. 

6. The state of NC has made no decision on achievement tests for non-public schools yet.   

I trust you will have a good weekend and stay well. The faculty and staff will continue to 
pray for the Faith family.  

 

Todd Daniel 
Administrator 

 


